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Allen Reynolds
fyi-request-5595-f15b3585@requets.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Reynolds,

| refer to your email of 25 April in which you seek a further explanation of the search
conducted in response to your original request in your email of 21 March 2017.

The search conducted to respond to your request included a search of charges under the
Civil Aviation Regulations, the Civil Aviation Act and the Aviation Crimes Act.

Each charge was manually reviewed (charge and summary) to determine if an RPAS was
involved.

Police does not hold further sufficient detail to identify other prosecutions specific to RPAS.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to the
Office of the Ombudsmen and seek an investigation and review of my decision.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Gary Allcock
National Manager Police Prosecution Service



